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COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBERS REPORT 

Report to Community Board    Te Hiku 

Members Name     John Stewart 

Subdivision    Kaitaia  

Date    August 3 – 14 Sep 2020 

 

REPORT 

1)  Meetings/Functions 

25  Aug - Te Hiku Community Board Meeting 

14 Aug – Meeting with Chris Galbraith re: Pukenui wharf/boardwalk 

29 Aug - Re: Pukenui/ WIP 

Met with Member Darren Axe and three community active locals. Walked waterfront 
road at low tide taking a lot of photos trying to work out the best plan for future 
walkways. Drove to May Road to see how footpath could continue from school to 
Aruthusia Reserve walk. Identified a solution to creating a loop walk. 

Then went to lamb bridge reserve inlet. Investigated the best level for boardwalk from 
commercial wharf. It had been suggested the walkway go over the reserve and not 
around the cliff just above high-water line.  

All parties agreed to continue to have walkway constructed as per original plan, so that 
the walkway is part of the environment, is out of sight from the houses on the reserve, 
its foundations will support further erosion, and will end up a major attraction for 
visitors. 

27 Aug - Visited TKKM o Pukemiro with Andrea Panther to mentor their YES team who 
are creating a bilingual comic. 

2)        Issues   

Need to discuss with board Waipap ramp toilets need some sort of bollard to stop the 
cars from driving up the bank what can we do? How we go about it? 

 

3) Resource Consents:   

4) Request for Service:  


